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Ken Schultz UTILITY DEVELOPMENT DIVISION
Mayor | HYDROLOGY SECTION

(505) 768-2650

July 20, 1987

Mark Goodwin, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Assocliates, Inc.
Post Office Box 21307
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87154

RE: REVISED DRAINAGE PLAN FOR CORONA LOOP OFFICE/WAREHOUSE
(C-17/D1DD) ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED JULY 13, 1987 |

Dear Mark:
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Based on the information provided on your resubmittal of July 15, 1987,
the above referenced plan is approved for Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this plan to the construction sets prior to
sign-off by Hydrology.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at

768-2650.
Cordially,
- @W Y
Bernie J. Montoya, C.E.
Engineering Assistant
BJM/bs]
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
Walter Nickerson, P.E., City Engineer ENGINEERING GROUP Telephone (505)-‘76.8-2'500 -

— AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER =




D. Mark Goodwin & Associates, P.A.
Consulting Engineers

P.O. BOX 21307, ALBUQUERQUE, NM 87154
(505) 265-0905

July 14, 1987

Mr. Bernie J. Montoya
Hydrology Section
CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE
50 Bos 1501 HYDROLOGY SECTION

Albuquerque, NM 87103

Re: Corona Loop Office/Warehouse
City File C-17/D100

Dear Bernie:

Attached is the revised drawing for the referenced plan.
Responses to the items addressed in your letter of July 6, 1987
are as follows: |

l. Gravel swale cross—-section has been added to drawings.

2. Swale has been extended and curb opening provided.

3. Added note Number 9 addresses erosion and sedimentation
control.

4, More permanent T.B.M. has been established.

We hope these additions and changes complete your requirements,
but if there are any further questions, please do not hesitate
to call. |

Sincerely,

D. MARK GOODWIN AND ASSOCIATES, P.A.

Mark Goodwin, P.E.
DMG/mbs
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City of Albuquerque

37 | ALBUQUERQUE NSeS

NEW  MEXIcO E -
— Ken Schultz UTILITY DEVELOPMENT DIVISION
Mayor | HYDROLOGY SECTION
. (505) 768-2650

July 6, 1987

Mark Goodwin, P.E.
Mark Goodwin & Associates, Inc.
Post Office Box 21307

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87154

RE: DRAINGE PLAN FOR CORONA LOOP OFFICE/WAREHOUSE
(C-17/D1DD) RECEIVED JUNE 29, 1987

Dear Mark:
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Based on the information provided on your submittal of June 29, 1987,

listed you will find certain items that will need to be addressed prior
to final approval: |

1. Please provide a typical cross-section of a swale

within the dirt area so that the contractor can
construct to.

2. How do you propose to get the runoff along the south
property line onto the asphalt area?

3. What type of erosion control do you propose during
the construction phase?

4. T.B.M. must be established oﬁ a permanent location,
rebar may be destroyed during the grading process.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at

768-2650.
Cordially,
J
Bernie J. Morttoya, C.E
Engineering Assistant
BJM/bsj
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
Walter Nickerson, P.E., City Engineer ENGINEERING GROUP Telephone (505) 768-2500

—— AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER '
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